
 
 

Wear Blue! 
    Will you take a stand against child abuse by wearing blue on April 10? 
Like the blue ribbon, a child’s pinwheel toy has become a national symbol of child abuse prevention. 

 

April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month. 
 

Franklin County Children Services receives more than 28,000 reports of 
suspected child abuse and neglect each year. 

 We ask you to partner with us and become aware that YOU can help 
prevent child abuse and neglect in our community. 

 

 

Child Abuse Is Preventable. 
Wear Blue on 

 April 10, 2013 
Take a picture of yourself, your group, your classmates or  
co-workers wearing blue, and send it to us to post on our 

Facebook page!  
For more information, contact 

 Joetta McCruter-Polk at 614-341-6017; 
or email photos to:  FCCSOutreach@fccs.co.franklin.oh.us 

 
 

        


